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   September 24, 2008   

 BAE HWA SUN  
 243 CENTER ST   
 DENNISPORT, MA  02639 
 

HUONG VIETNAMESE FOOD 
CBL: 033  K011001       CERTIFIED MAIL 70070710000135792445 
LOCATED AT 347 CUMBERLAND AVE 
RE: FIRE INCIDENT # 9600 
 

 
Temporary  Bus iness  C l o s u r e  /  Hea l th  Inspec t ion  Repor t   

 
 
Dear Sun Hwa Bae & Houng T. Lee:   
A contained kitchen fire summonsed the Fire Department and Inspections Services Division to your food service establishment on the 
24th Day of September, 2008.  
 
The City Health Official indicated unsatisfactory sanitary condition, primarily contamination via food and non-food contact surfaces, 
and presence of insect infestation (cockroaches) throughout your facility.  
 
In order to re-open your food service establishment your must: 

1. Submit the appropriate HVAC permit application for your gas appliance in the basement  
2. Remove the bedding from the kitchen and basement area  
3. Have a Master Electrician repair wiring concerns noted during the inspection (Permit May be Required)  
4. Contract a Licensed Pest Control Operator to remove all pest activity (Documentation Required)  
5. Clean and sanitize all food and nonfood contact surfaces  
6. Correct all outstanding violations and pay assessed fees on the property  
7. Obtain a City of Portland Food Service Establishment License, which you are currently operating without  

 
The next inspection of your establishment will be carried out within five (5) days, at which time it is required that all operational and 
maintenance practices comply with the standards set forth in Chapter 11 of the City's Ordinance.  If all violations are corrected sooner 
you may contact 207.874.8703 to schedule a re-opening inspection.  
 
If your establishment is graded unsatisfactory upon re-inspection, the matter will be referred to the City's Corporation Counsel for 
action pursuant to § 15.8 of the License Ordinance and possible civil penalties pursuant to § 1-15.  
 

Sincerely,  
  
  
 

Jon Rioux,  
Code Enforcement Officer  

 
CC: G. Michael Shutts, Deputy Chief, Jeanie Bourke, Division Director & Alexandra Murphy, Business License Administrator 


